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The person dealing with this matter is: Lorraine Winter

Ms Jenna Corderoy 
 
 
Dear Ms Corderoy
 
Thank you for your request for information received on 28 January 2019 concerning: 
The Electoral Register.
 
This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
 
I can confirm that the information requested is held by the London Borough of 
Bexley. I have detailed below the information that is being released to you. 

From January 2018 to the day this request is processed, please provide a list of 
organisations and companies that have requested electoral registers and/or electoral 
register updates, overseas voters lists, and/or absent voters lists. 
For each organisation/company, please provide details on what they requested and 
when they requested it. Please also indicate whether their requests were fulfilled.

I can confirm that we have not sold the register to any registered third parties since 1 
January 2018.
 
If you have any questions, please contact me on 0203 045 3614 or email 
xxxxxxxx.xxxxxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx.
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way your request for information has been handled, you 
can request a review by writing to: 

Complaint and Freedom of Information Officer 
London Borough of Bexley 
Civic Offices 
2 Watling Street
Bexleyheath 
Kent 
DA6 7AT

 
Or by email to xxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx
 
 
 
Yours sincerely
 

http://www.bexley.gov.uk
mailto:xxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx


 
Lorraine Winter 
Deputy Electoral Services Manager


